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The Public Art Competition "Abstract 

Symphony" has 57 entries, and if you 

have time and you are able to, come 

and see it in person. The exhibit is up 

until March 19th, and it is really 

beautiful, diverse, and colorful. You 

can also place your vote for your 

favorite one. Each artwork has its 

own entry number, and you can see 

them here online. Please vote for 

your favorite piece for the Public 

Choice Award. 

 

The announcement of winners will 

be held virtually through Facebook 

on March 7th, 2021, at 3:00 pm.  

 Jennifer Starchvill, #31 

       Viewer's Choice Award will be  

    announced at the end of the show, March 19th. 

 

We added some exciting new classes, please take a look at the adult and 

children classes here. 

 

We are having a great time collecting interviews and bios from some of our 

long standing members, in celebration of our 60th year. We will continue to 

add to these  so check  the home page of this website often. 

 

Have a Marvelous, Magnificent, and Masked-up March. 

 

NAL 

http://www.napervilleartleague.com/gallery-exhibits.html
http://www.napervilleartleague.com/classes.html

